## **Donate to the World Socialist Web Site**

20 January 2009

Dear reader,

We are appealing to you to donate to the *World Socialist Web Site*. We need your support to continue providing the news and analysis, cultural commentary and historical perspective that only the WSWS offers.

The WSWS is unlike any other news or political web site. On a daily basis, we post in many languages a Marxist analysis of the major political, social, economic and cultural developments. We publish extensive reports on theoretical and historical questions, and we provide first-hand coverage of the struggles of the working class.

We recently redesigned the *World Socialist Web Site*, improving its appearance and expanding its content. There are new sections of the site, including the daily Perspective, which provides an orientation on a central political question of the day.

The new format requires significantly greater resources, and we intend to develop the site further, with greater coverage and analysis of social and political struggles and an expansion of our historical material and our commentary on cultural and artistic questions. We also intend to expand the use of video and other technologies.

We have made these changes to meet the demands of the deepening economic and political crisis of world capitalism. With your help, we will make the WSWS the center of a revived international socialist movement.

The WSWS has no corporate sponsors and does not advertise. We appeal to you to assist in our efforts by making a generous contribution.



To contact the WSWS and the Socialist Equality Party visit:

wsws.org/contact